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      January 9, 2021 
 
 

State Rep. Jerry Knowles 
202 East Broad Street 
Tamaqua, PA 18252 
 
State Rep. Knowles: 
 
In light of the storming of the United States Capitol on January 6, and threats of 
more violence in the coming days, we have asked Senator David Argall and 
Congressman Dan Meuser to rescind their previous claims about fraud during 
the presidential election of November 3, 2020, which ignores over 60 court 
rulings that there was no fraud.  

 
While you, unlike Senator Argall, voted against Act 77, it is still crucial in this very 
dangerous situation that you communicate to your constituents that there was no 
election fraud. 

 
If any violence occurs in Schuylkill County, all elected officials who relentlessly 
claimed election fraud will be fully responsible. If anyone in Schuylkill County 
gets hurt, they will have blood on their hands. 

 
We are urging you to issue a public statement that confirms the lawfulness of the 
election results now, for the sake of the safety of the residents of Schuylkill 
County and our communities living peacefully together. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 


